
 
 

Yalada! 
(Thank You!) 

On Monday 2nd March, the students of St Brendan’s had the opportunity 

to share in very special and insightful sessions led by Roger and Vince 
of Culture Connect. The sessions introduced the concepts and 

importance of being aware of the diverse range of languages and 
differences between Indigenous cultures and how to show diversity 
and respect as being a part of the broader global community. 	
The students then took some of the findings from these discussions and 
completed various pieces of works in their learning zones. We are so 

proud to showcase some of their efforts. 

Vince	taught	us	that	in	his	tribe,	the	say	thank	you	we	say	‘yalada’.	We 
want to say a huge ‘yalada’ to Roger and Vince for sharing their passion 
about the beautiful country that we live in, Australia. These men were 

insightful and entertaining in their delivery of their knowledge of all 
things Indigenous culture. 

We also which to acknowledge and say ‘yalada’ to Mrs Riddell and our 
newly appointed Indigenous Leaders within the school; Anni, Amelia, 
Jack and Rhiley. 

 


